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Thursday 26th May 2022 

Mission Statement: 

With Jesus as our guide, we learn, pray and live together in a safe and happy way. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Many congratulations to our Y3 children who made their 
First Holy Communion on the 15th May.  Father Anthony 
commented positively on their reverence.   
 
Lots of our children have competed in Cross country over 
the last two weeks. In the Y2-4 competition , Isaac finished 
in 4th place, Iris in 6th place and Jamie in 11th.  In Y5 and 6 
Josh was 4th Penny finished in 8th place and Alan in 10th 
place.   A very well done to all our competitors who were  

extremely well behaved and represented our school so well. 
 
Our Y6 children went to their residential last week at Standon Bowers, I had the 
great pleasure of spending three days with them. A big thank you to all of the staff 
who supported their visit, Mrs Adams, Mrs Evans and Mrs Woolfenden.  The Y6 chil-
dren were amazing, embracing every activity with enthusiasm and they displayed con-
sistently impeccable behaviour.  
 
Thank you to our Y5/6 parents who joined us for the INSPIRE event on Wednesday 
morning, it was lovely  to welcome so many of you into school.  
  
Our EYFS children had their class assembly on Wednesday afternoon and they were 
brilliant.  A big thank you to the staff for preparing the assembly so well and the 
parents who were able to join us for the event.  There are more class assemblies 
scheduled for after the half term break.  Please look on the calendar on our website 
for dates for each class.  
 
May I wish all our families a good half-term break, 
we look forward to welcoming the children back  
into school on Monday 6th June.  Please do try to 
join us for our Jubilee picnic on the 8th June.  
EYFS will start at 11:45, Y1-3 at 12pm and Y4-6 at 
12:15.  Hopefully the weather will be kind to us and 
we can host this event on the school field.   
 

http://www.sspeterandpaul.org.uk
mailto:office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk


Our weekly celebration gives us the opportunity to reflect on the 
week & praise pupils who have been identified for working hard, 

demonstrating our school values, being helpful etc.  Well done to the 
following   pupils for being nominated in assembly on Friday: 

 

2’s - Isla-Rose,  Nursery - all of Nursery Class, Rec - all of Recep-
tion class,  Y1/2 - River & Nathan,  Y4/5 - Henri, Ryley-Jai & Toby, 

Y5/6 all of Y6. 

to the following children who celebrated their Birthdays                
last week, this week & during half-term 

 

Thea, Jamie, Darcy, Hannah & Clara 

This week Rockstar badges have been 
awarded to: 

 

Bronze  Y2/3 -  Kinsley 

Silver    Y4/5 -   Lydia S   

 

Congratulation to the following              
child for achieving their awards in 

numbots 

Hannah Y1/2 



WHOLE SCHOOL / NURSERY TRIP 

Twycross Zoo 

Wednesday 6th July 2022 
 

A contribution of £23:50 per child towards the cost 
of the trip to be paid on parentpay.  This is already 

active.  A form was sent out to all parents on 
Wednesday to be completed asap.  Mrs Tysall’s          
children have to be accompanied by 1 adult. 

 

We will be leaving school promptly at 9am and will   
return by the end of the school day.  Children will be 
required to be at school for 8:40am.   

 

Please be aware if your child does not attend the 
trip there will be NO Nursery or School provision on 
that day. Absences will be unauthorised for school 
children and any  Nursery children who pay for           
sessions that don’t go on the trip will still be 
charged.   



ALL OUTSTANDING DEBTS 
Please makes sure that your accounts are in CREDIT when using the following services: 
 

Snack Dinners BC/ASC Nursery Fees 
 

GOV.UK Childcare vouchers:  
 

Any parents using this method of payment please email Mr Alexander using this email    
office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  to inform him when a payment is processed as we 
get no remittance to advise us of payments coming into school. 
 

Any questions regarding Nursery/BC/ASC fees please contact the school office. 

Breakfast &  

Afterschool  

Club Fees 

CHARGES 
 

BC - £6:00   ASC - £8:50 

All attendance must be paid in advance on parentpay. 

REMINDER to all parents/person with parental responsibility 

LATE charges will apply if your child /children are collected 
late.  This applies to 2’s Unit, Nursery & Afterschool club 

Reminder to all parents if your child 
has a permanent booked place with 
Breakfast or Afterschool club and 
they DO NOT attend without a 

week’s written notice you will still 
be charged for these sessions. 





We are now back in 1st place.  Keep it going.  We need everybody from Y2 up-
wards to logon to TTRockstars for 5 minutes three times a week to help us 
keep in top spot.  Well done everyone. 

 

Please encourage your child to play for at least 5 minutes three times a week.  
It really does improve their speed, confidence and maths ability. 
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